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Comments: I am strongly against the proposed Targhee expansion at any level. There is nothing that it will not

affect, from wildlife to scenery to privacy to agriculture to taxes. The expansion would significantly decrease the

serenity of our valley. I am also concerned with the precedent that this will set for further expansions of Targhee if

it is passed. If it is passed, I would not be surprised if, in a few years, another expansion is being proposed.

Targhee has already turned previously public land into private land, and, as history repeats itself, any public land

allotted to Targhee will likely become private land eventually. For these and many other reasons, I do not want

Targhee to expand.


